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Have you been down and seen the wildflowers which have been planted 

by the Friends group? We were able to get plants from the Thornes 

nursery at Wakefield. The plants now need some ‘TLC’ from the Friends 

and so two more work sessions have been arranged before the winter to 

make sure they have the best chance of survival.  

 

Can you spare some time on Tuesday 13 September and/or Tuesday 11 

October and meet at the Cemetery gates at 6.30 pm? We might have to 

rearrange the October date if the nights have drawn in.  Please attend in 

September if you can. 

 

We aim to weed and strim near the plants and also make sure the area 

under the power lines where the ferns are growing, is cut back for the 

winter. 

 

We can also litter pick in the area as the vegetation will be dying back to 

reveal the hidden rubbish which is dropped. 

 

The management group continue to meet and work with the Parish 

Council to identify the costs and look at funding for the new route within 

Emroyd. They are also updating the woodland management plan for 

Emroyd which will address the issues raised and developments planned 

for the area. 

 

The management group think it would be more beneficial to Friends if a 

programme of work sessions for the spring and summer were known at 

the beginning of the year. Therefore dates for 2017 are being planned 

and will be sent out in the next newsletter. 

 

Hope you can make it on TUESDAY 13 SEPTEMBER at 6.30 pm 

 

 

 

23 August 2016 


